
 

 

2011 Arizona State FITA Field Championship 

And the 

Arizona State JOAD FITA Field Championship 

October 15, 16, 2011 
 

Compound Bow 

 

Cadet Female: 

Cinder Sexton        321 + 359 = 680 1st 

 

Cadet Male: 

James Rutherford      386 + 380 = 766 1st 

  

 

Masters Female: 

Catherine Belzner     324 + 310 = 634 1st 

 

Masters Male: 

Mark Hanson     383 + 383 = 766 1st 

Steven Belzner   349 + 350 = 699 2nd 

 

 

Senior Compound: 

Guest: Richard Byrne   392 (from Maine – Shot 1st day only) 

 

 

Bare Bow 

Bare Bow Female Cadet: 

Hannah Hager    186 + 148 = 334 1st 

 

Bare Bow Female Seniors:  

Kitty Hager    146 + 143 = 289 1st 

Peggy Wilmore   105 + 69 = 174 2nd 

Guest: Rebecca Nelson-Harris 325 + 296 = 621 

 

Bare Bow Cadet Male: 

Brandon Vukeles     136 + 97 = 233 1st 

 

Bare Bow Master Male: 

Paul Vukeles    131 + 97 = 228 1st 

 

Bare Bow Senior Male: 

Brett Wilmore    212 + 190 = 402 1st 

Guest: Daryl Harris   246 + 236 = 482 

  



 

 

 

 

Olympic Recurve 

Olympic Recurve Cadet Female: 

Rachel Wissenbach   232 + 183 = 394 1st 

Karissa Yamaguchi   284  ( 2nd day only)  2nd 

 

Olympic Recurve Senior Male: 

David Wissenbach   205 + 189 = 415 1st 

Gary Yamaguchi   266  (2nd day only) 2nd 

 

Olympic Recurve Master Male: 

David Aprea    246 + 272 = 518 1st 

 

 

 
The 2011 Arizona State Adult and JOAD FITA Field Championships were held on October 15 and 
16, at Usery Mountain Regional Park’s Five Star Field range.  Eighteen archers competed in the 
rugged foothills of the Park.  The temperatures reached 100 on Saturday and cooled down to 91 on 
Sunday.  This year's championships marked the first time all three bow divisions were contested 
on the JOAD or Cadet level.  The tournament was hosted for the third year in a row by the Usery 
Mountain Archers.  Usery Mountain Archers wishes to extend a special thanks to the volunteers 
who helped set up the field, and to those who helped re-mark the field for the second day, and to all 
the archers that assisted with the tear down.  The volunteers, Dennis Mowery, Krick Toth, Robert 
Campos, Rachel Wissenbach, David Wissenbach, Catherine Belzner, and the Usery Mountain 
Park's "Tony”.  Many thanks to all these people for their help!. 


